
Indoor Environmental Quality (IEQ) 
Update 

 
 
January 19, 2018 
 
LKMS Community, 
 
As part of routine maintenance and custodial inspections, water was detected in a storage 
closet located adjacent to a student restroom.  It was determined that this water was a result of 
a toilet leak.  HCPSS Maintenance (Plumbing Division) responded and the leak was repaired 
on January 11, 2018. HCPSS Office of Environment was notified due to the fact that the water 
impacted the drywall.  On January 12, 2018, HCPSS Office of Environment assessed and 
observed 6 square inches of mold growth on surface of drywall in the storage closet when 
moving a file cabinet.  The growth was disinfected and cleaned. In addition, approximately 6 
square feet of drywall was determined to be wet. A work order has been submitted to remove, 
assess, and repair impacted walls. 
 
As part of the IEQ process, information about Indoor Environmental Quality is posted on our 
LKMS website at http://lkms.hcpss.org/environment.  If you have questions, please don’t 
hesitate to contact me at lucy_lublin@hcpss.org or via phone at 410.880.5988.   
 
Thank you,   

Lucy D. Lublin, Principal 
	


